Cao’s Chronicles         8/31/2017



Another week has flown by and it is already time for our first three-day weekend.  In math this week we have been talking about place value, reading picture graphs, and addition and subtraction within word problems.  In E.L.A. (English Language Arts) the standard we have been focusing on deals with retelling a story and understanding how the beginning of text introduces the characters, setting, and usually gives clues to what the plot of the story will be.  In writing we have started to plan our first narrative writing.  In science we have been talking about the science process and what tools scientist use to observe the work around them.  We have done several experiments talking about the scientific method.  Finally, we start our iReady Diagnostic.  I will let you know results of all beginning of the year assessments once I have all the data.  
Student of the Month – Aleksander was voted to be our first student of the month.  The students said he works hard, is a good friend, and follows the 3 Rs; sounds like student of the month material to me.  Way to go Aleksander, keep up the great work!
Crack Down Time – Next week I will be a little tougher with small issues that interrupt our learning (mostly talking).  You may see some colors below green – only if warranted of course.   You have been warned 😊
A.R. and Book Info.
A.R. is up and running and many students are well on their way to reaching their goal of 6 points.  Students are bringing home books from their book box that they should be familiar with already.  Please have them read it to you one more time before they take A.R. on it.  You can also read any other books you have at home.  Don’t forget to record them on the reading log. 😊
If you have any questions, please contact me.  Have a lovely long weekend!
Reading Workshop – In your child’s binder today you will find their first reading assessment.  It looks very different from an assessment you may have seen in the past and that is because we are one of a few Reading Workshop classrooms here at Fruitville.  I have attached a brochure to give you more information on the Reading Workshop process, but please let me know if you have questions.   








Upcoming Events


8/31 – Student of the Month 


9/3 – No School (Labor Day) 


9/12 - P.T.O. Kick of Dinner and Bingo  6:00 to 7:30 p.m.


9/19 – Picture Day & Take Your Dad to School Day in 2nd Grade


(Dad’s can visit our classroom between 8:15 and 8:45)


9/28 – Student of the Month











Homework – Your child has their first spelling list in their binder today.  They will be tested on only the first ten words, but should be able to spell the others as they have the same spelling patterns.  Each child has a list of words based of their initial spelling inventory.  There is a spelling menu in the binder if you would like some ideas to use, however that work does not need to be sent to school.  Spelling tests will be each Friday.








